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Dear Neighbour,  

A project is underway to upgrade Pendle Hill High School to support the growing student and community needs. 

Work will commence from 8 March 2021 to prepare the site for construction. This work will include the installation 
of demountable classrooms to accommodate students and teachers during the construction period. 

The works to install the demountable classrooms will include;  

• Installing piers and footings  

• Crane lifting the demountable into place  

• Connecting services and installing furniture  

• Reinstating work areas and removal of temporary fencing. 

As your property is located in a close proximity to the area demountables will be located, School Infrastructure 
NSW would like to meet with you to discuss the upcoming works and the overall project.  

Please contact School Infrastructure NSW on 1300 482 651 or schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au if you would 
like to arrange a meeting to discuss these upcoming works.  

We are here to make sure that work is completed safely and efficiently and we will minimise impacts on the 
community at every opportunity. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 

 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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